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A big thank you to all the (many) 

helpers who came with us on 

the trip – we would not be able 

to organise these trips without 

you! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This week saw us take the whole school on our annual trip.  We set 

off in four coaches early on Wednesday morning and enjoyed a 

fun filled day exploring the aquarium!  Each class took part in 

workshop activities including Puzzling Penguins, All Around our 

World, My Polar Home, Penguin Detectives, Slime Time!, CSI Sharky 

and Fossil Hunters. 

    

   

More photos on the Pupil Tab (School Events) on our website 
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Lil Mix Concert 

We were very lucky to be given a fantastic concert by a Little Mix 

tribute act last night.  Over 70 children came along to the concert.  

Children (and staff) enjoyed singing along and some very 

interesting dance moves were displayed!!  Thank you to the Lil Mix 

ladies for giving us the concert.  Ticket sales have gone to our 

school fund and will help to pay for things like Forest Schools and 

other workshops. 

 

 

Reminders…. 

Easter Bingo, 4.30pm 27th March, School Hall.  Free entry, £2 to 

play. Please complete the form on Parentmail by Wed 21st March 

to book your places. 

 

Start thinking about your entries for Easter Egg competition on 

Thursday 29th March.  There will be prizes for each year group 

winner and also an adult winner.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Mon March 19 

 Robinwood 2019 

Parent/Carer Info 

meeting, 2.30pm (for 

children in current Y2 / 

Y3) 

 

 All Clubs running 

Tues March 20 

All Clubs running 

Thur March 22 

 Open Afternoon – 

parents and carers 

welcome to come and 

join us between 1.30 – 

2.45pm (please enter via 

the main entrance). A 

programme of events will 

be sent home in book 

bags early next week  

 

 No Dance or Lego Club 

today 

Fri February 23 

 Sport Relief – children will 

take part in a running 

relay on our new track 

and other activities. 

Please ensure they have 

indoor and outdoor PE 

clothes on this day.   

 

Donations can be sent in 

on the day in an 

envelope or made on 

Parentpay (look for Sport 

Relief Donation) 

 


